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September 20th, 2019 

 
Great Chesterford C. of E. Primary Academy Harvest Festival Service 

          
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite parents, grandparents and friends to our Harvest Festival Service on Friday 27th 
September at 9.30am at All Saints’ Church, Great Chesterford.  The children will all be participating in 
our Harvest Festival Service and it would be lovely to share this with you. 
 
This year, we are working with the local community to support both Uttlesford Food Bank and  Jimmy’s 
night shelter as we celebrate Harvest.  We would be most grateful for your contributions to these just 
and worthwhile causes.  It is particularly fitting to think of those without food or shelter as we give 
thanks for our own good fortune.  Please could gifts of non-perishable food stuffs be sent to school by 
Thursday 26th September so that we can prepare the church for this service. 
 
The following items are always greatly appreciated: 
 
Tinned meat Tinned fish Tinned vegetables Tinned Soup Rice Dried Pasta 
Sugar  Toothpaste Men’s toiletries 
 
Our school has always provided a superb selection and on behalf of both charitities, I thank you for your 
generous support. 
 
Following the Harvest Festival Service at Church you are most welcome to join our MacMillan coffee 
morning being held in the School Hall after the service. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Sarah Mitchell 
Headteacher 

 
Telephone Saffron Walden (01799) 530292 

Fax Saffron Walden (01799) 531246 
 

Email admin@greatchesterford.essex.sch.uk 
 
 

                                                                    


